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December Holidays seem to evoke a sense of Home and all that it means to each of us. 
 

As I think about the season, it is my wish that each of you recognize and embrace the notion that you 
have a Rotary Home. Along with all the other places, spaces and people in your life, you have a seat at 
the Rotary Family table. Our District 6890 is home to over 1690 of us who engage in the life of our 
communities. We ring bells for other organizations and wrap gifts for kids. We pack meals and deliver 
supplies for hurricane survivors. We honor our veterans. And, along the way we make friends.  
 

As we scroll through your Rotary Club’s Facebook posts, websites, and newsletters, we see you in 
action. Your pictures tell the Rotary story, and we encourage you to keep posting so that we can share 
this purpose with others who may want to share these experiences with us. 

                   
 

As you plan for the new year, please send us your upcoming events so we can share with your District 
6890 family. 
And don’t forget these two other opportunities to experience Rotary: 

• The District 6890 Imagination Cruise District Conference sailing on 3/27/2023. 
https://csherman.dreamvacationsgroups.com/index.html#/groups/10763769  

• The Rotary International Convention is in Melbourne, Australia. Deadline for early bird 
discount is Friday December 16th.    https://convention.rotary.org/en/melbourne  

 
Thank you for making Rotary your Home. Your commitment to District 6890 is on display for all to see!! 
 
The holiday season is a perfect time to reflect on our blessings and seek out ways to make life better for 
those around us.” –Anonymous 
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